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 COTAPSA WORKING FOR YOU 

RESULTS OF OMERS PLAN RISK ASSESSMENT 

 
 

In our last bulletin, COTAPSA provided information on the Plan Risk Assessment (PRA) 

being undertaken by OMERS to evaluate the need for plan changes.  

 

COTAPSA is pleased to inform members that the Sponsors Corporation 

(SC) Board has decided that this sustainability review will not result in 

changes to benefits or contribution rates. Specifically, the SC Board has 

determined that the current level of contributions, together with their expected future 

level of investment earnings, positions the plan to build the resiliency it needs for the 

current level of benefits as the plan matures.  

You can read more about the factors that the SC Board considered in making its 

decision here. 

 

COTAPSA will continue to monitor OMERS activities and provide input on behalf of 

Members to ensure your pension benefits are protected. 

 

If you have additional questions about your pension plan, please contact OMERS 

Member Experience at 416-369-2444 or 1-800-387-0813  

https://www.omers.com/current-plan-review

